
King and Queen County 

Canvass of November 5, 2019 Election 

 

Meeting was called to order at 10:00 by Chairman Ransone.   

In attendance were the General Registrar, Electoral Board Members and William Rilee, 
Republican Party Chairman. 

 

There being no provisional votes cast on election day, the board began canvass of election 
results.  At 2:00 pm the meeting was convened to be reconvened on Thursday November 7, 
2020 beginning at 10:00 due to large number of write-in votes for two local offices.  The meeting 
was concluded on Thursday November 7, 2020 at 1:00 pm.  No errors were found in the 
election results.    

 

 

 


